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To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to extend our appreciation to Ken Anderson and his crew for doing a
survey of our property in the San Carlos hills that was challenging at best, given the
history of our canyon and the previous surveys done by others that did not coincide with
one another. Ken Anderson’s survey was extremely critical in resolving a boundary
dispute with our neighbor. Ken was part of a collaborative effort that determined the true
boundary of our property during an extensive legal process. Ken took extra time to write
an eloquent letter to the county, which explained his methodology for determining the
correct boundary corners, and which provided considerable historical data on the parcel
developments in our canyon. In addition to this, he later did a smaller survey of a portion
of our property that facilitated us in getting a permit to extend our driveway onto county
property. His expertise, professionalism and attention to detail far exceeded our
expectations and we are extremely grateful for all of his assistance. He comes highly
recommended.

Sincerely

(M amn Mo [ LA
MARINA, MORTUWs @ S7TANfoeD, EDY



